

Chief of Police Arthel L. Howell

October 2, 2015

Mayor John Dickert and Common Council 730 Washington Avenue Racine, Wisconsin 53403

RE: Committee Appearance Request to Accept Patrol/Narcotic K-9

Dear Mayor and Common Council Members:

Teefel L. Howell

I respectfully request to appear before the Finance and Personnel Committee to discuss our request to receive the donation of a new Patrol/Narcotic K-9. The donation is valued in the amount of \$15,000 and there is no city match required.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Arthel Howell Chief of Police

AH/mmw

C: Deputy Chief Mark Schulz Jon Dragotta, City Finance Kathleen Fischer, City Finance

